

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC: Approval of Donations
SUBMITTED BY: David H. Gonzalez OF: Superintendent
APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:
DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: January 26, 2022
RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the United ISD Board of Trustees graciously accept the following donation(s) which will be attached to the minutes.
The following are donations of \$1,000.00 or more
1. A donation was received by Juarez-Lincoln Elementary, from Redman Redwing Council No. 16, in the amount of \$2,000.00 and will be used to purchase items such as blankets, jackets and heaters for our neediest families.
2. A donation received by Raul Perales middle school from their Cheer Booster Club, in the amount of \$3,850.00 to pay for Cheer Bus Expense in February for Fun Cheer Competition in Georgetown.
We had no donations of under one thousand dollars.
GRAND TOTAL: \$5,850.00
RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact
POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance with Board Policy CDC: Other Revenues, Grants from Private Sources



Board of Trustees

Javier Montemayor, Jr. President District 5

Aliza Flores Oliveros Vice-President District 3

Juan Roberto Ramirez Secretary District 6

Francisco "Frank" Castillo Parliamentarian District 7

> Ricardo Molina, Sr. Member District 1

Ricardo "Rick" Rodriguez Member District 2

> Ramiro Veliz, III Member District 4

David H. Gonzalez Superintendent

201 Lindenwood Drive Laredo, Texas 78045 Phone: (956) 473-6219 Facsimile: (956) 728-8691

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

December 10, 2021

Roberto G. Ortiz Juarez Lincoln Elementary 1003 Espejo Molina Laredo, Texas

We would like to thank Mr. Joe Rodriguez from Redman Redwing Council, No. 16, for his generous donation of 2,000.00 to Juarez Lincoln Elementary on Thursay, December 9, 2021. This donation will help families in need in our school community. With these funds items such as blankets, heaters, clothes, jackets and toys will be purchased to ensure children stay warm during the winter break.

The faculty and staff at Juarez Lincoln would like to thank Mr. Joe Rodriguez for his contribution and support to the students and families at our campus.

We ask that this donation be presented at the next UISD Board Meeting for approval.

Thank you.

Roberto G. Ortiz

Principal

December 8, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

Redman Redwing Council No.16 has selected Juarez-Lincoln Elementary School with United Independent School District to contribute \$2,000.00 for the benefit of families in need with the school community. These funds are to purchase items that the most needed families require to ensure children are warm and safe during the holiday season. The items to consider being purchased but not limited to: blankets, heaters, toiletry items, clothes, jackets, & toys.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact 956-763-0157.

Thank you,

Jose Luis Rodriguez



UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

David H. Gonzalez Superintendent

To: David H. Gonzalez, Superintendent

From: Martha Alvarez, Principal

Date: 12/16/2021

Re: Donations

We would like to acknowledge the generous donations given to Raul Perales Middle School. We respectfully request that these item be placed on the agenda for the next board meeting for approval:

R.P.M.S. Cheer Booster donated \$3,850.00 to Cheer to pay for Bus Expense for their February 12, 2022 Georgetown Fun Cheer Competition

Raul Perales Middle School would like to thank the mentioned organization for their generosity and their support of our Cheer at Raul Perales Middle School.

Thank you.

